
 
 

     
 

 
 
 

Public Notice 
 

Joint Virtual Presentation to Municipal Councils 
 

Huronia Airport Report – Comprehensive Business Review 

Date: January 8, 2021 

 

On Monday, January 25, 2021, at 6:00 p.m., the Loomex Group will be making a joint 
virtual presentation to the Midland, Penetanguishene and Tiny Municipal Councils 
regarding a comprehensive business review of the Huronia Airport.  No municipal 
business will be advanced.  Subsequent reports on the matter will be presented to the 
individual Councils at their respective Council meetings for consideration. 

The presentation will be available on the Rogers TV, Midland Channel 53 or can be 

viewed by clicking on https://rogerstv.com/show?sid=5864&rid=73&lid=12. 

In the event a member of the public wishes to participate virtually, please contact 

Stacey Cooper, Clerk/Deputy C.A.O. (A), Town of Penetanguishene, at 

scooper@penetanguishe.ca. 

 

   For more information, please contact: 

Town of Midland: David Denault, C.AO. | 705-526-4275 

Town of Penetanguishene: Jeff Lees, C.A.O. | 705-549-7453  

Township of Tiny: Tim Leitch, Acting C.A.O. | 705-526-4204  
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